## Association of University and College Employees

Dec. 7, 1977

Ms. Jane Strudwick Employee Relations Mary Bollert Hall UBC

Re: Adjustment of benefits for Janet Otto

Dear Ms. Strudwick:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of Dec. 5th.

After due consideration, the union concurrs with the adjustment of benefits proposed by W. L. Clark in his letter of November 25th.

If you find any difficulties in implementing these changes do not hesitate in calling me. I can be reached at 4367.

Yours truly,

en Lid Strand

LMS:lms auce-l cc:

Ann Hutchison, A.U.C.E.
Janet Otto, Faculty of Education
Peter Davern, Faculty of Education
Wes Clark, Employee Relations
Don Munroe